
NEW-INDY NEWS
C O M M U N I T Y  N E W S L E T T E R

This edition of the New-Indy Catawba Newsletter features the mill’s recent collaboration with local 
community stakeholders and recognition for the area’s first responders.
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NEW-INDY EMPLOYEES TEACH PAPERMAKING TO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL STUDENTS

Representatives of New-Indy Catawba visited the Ebinport Elementary School in Rock Hill for a paper-making demonstra-
tion with a second-grade class. The students learned about the paper-making process from beginning to end and took 
home personally made sheets of paper. The demonstration was led by New-Indy Catawba quality manager Chandler 
Thomas, environmental engineer Ryan Williams, and HR business partner Katie Walker. New-Indy is enthusiastic about 
sharing the mill’s environmental story and continues to seek opportunities to engage with its neighbors.

NEW-INDY HOSTS STATE  
EDUCATION PROGRAM
New-Indy Catawba hosted a meeting for local 
directors of the South Carolina Careers and 
Technical Education (CTE) program, which in-
cluded a guided tour of the facility. The CTE 
program's mission is to cultivate a skilled work-
force that meets the needs of business and in-
dustry, fostering sustainable growth and eco-
nomic prosperity for the state. CTE directors 
from Chester, Rock Hill, and York Tech were 
among those in attendance. This collabora-
tion highlights another example of New-Indy's 
commitment to education and the community, 
working in partnership with state and local en-
tities to help build career pathways for students 
in grades 6-12.

Local Directors of the South Carolina Office of Career and Technical Education 
recently held a meeting at the New-Indy Catawba facility.

Left: New-Indy Catawba representatives visited Ebinport Elementary School for a paper-making demonstration. Right: Students took home personal-
ly-made sheets of paper.
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ABOUT NEW-INDY CATAWBA
New-Indy Catawba is a world-class integrated virgin linerboard and pulp manufacturing mill located on the Catawba River. 
The facility opened in 1959 and began operation as New-Indy Catawba in 2019. The mill produces a lightweight linerboard 
used in corrugated packaging and unbleached pulp for other applications.

The facility supports the livelihoods of more than 400 hard-working men and women and their families as well as hundreds 
of indirect regional jobs in logging, chemical and material supply, and transportation. In addition, New-Indy Catawba has 
partnered with the U.S. Department of Labor and York Technical College to develop an accredited apprenticeship program.

LINANNE HOMES TOURS NEW-INDY CATAWBA

New-Indy Catawba hosted employees of Charlotte-based 
homebuilder Linanne Homes for a tour of the facility. Linnane 
Homes builds homes in the area, including in Fort Mill, Indian 
Land and Lancaster, and is currently developing a neighbor-
hood in Waxhaw, NC. 

The visit showcased New-Indy’s modern operations, commit-
ment to sustainability, and dedication to fostering strong com-
munity partnerships. It also highlighted New-Indy Catawba’s 
role as a major economic contributor in York County and its on-
going efforts to connect with local businesses and stakeholders. 
Events like these demonstrate New-Indy Catawba’s dedication 
to transparency, collaboration, and community engagement.

Left: Representatives of Charlotte-based Linnane Homes visited New-Indy 
Catawba for a tour of the mill. The visit provided an in-depth look at New-Indy’s 
operations, commitment to sustainable practices, and dedication to building 
community partnerships.

New-Indy Catawba would like to extend its sincere gratitude to the Less-
lie Volunteer Fire Department and Van Wyck Fire Rescue for their excep-
tional efforts in extinguishing a brush fire that ignited near the facility 
earlier this year. 

Their swift and coordinated response ensured the fire was quickly and 
safely brought under control, protecting New-Indy Catawba and the sur-
rounding community. We are proud to support our local first responders, 
who consistently demonstrate dedication and professionalism. New-In-
dy Catawba is committed to supporting our first responders. 

NEW-INDY THANKS LOCAL EMERGENCY RESPONDERS

“When a brush fire ignited on New-Indy’s property, local 
emergency response teams swiftly brought it under control.”



Thank you for reading the New-Indy Catawba newsletter. It provides the community with updates and developments 
at the mill. Additional information and daily updates can be found at www.newindycatawba.com.

Contact Us: New-Indy Catawba has a dedicated phone line for reporting concerns or feedback about our operations.
Please call 803.670.2001 and give your name, phone number, email, and the reason for your call.


